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Achievements

 • Upgraded the electrical in all MDF’s and IDF’s for preparation of additional UPS’s.
• Deployed a interoffice communication message app “Google hangouts”
• Worked with Bullseye to make changes to resolve all phone issues in central office.

• working with the vendor to roll out the change to all schools.
• Fiber optical cable has been installed to interconnect the MDF’s & IDF’s in the 

schools.
• Meet with DHS counselors to understand was needed to create new/update required 

forms in PowerSchool to send out to parents.
• Reviewed over 5 applicants for the open positon, and moving forward to schedule 

interviews.
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Projects

• Interviewing to fill the open positon.
• Receiving and reviewing bids for e-rate form 470
• Installing additional UPS in MDFs and IDF’s that have had the electrical updated.
• Assisting with PowerSchool changes with all schools
• New projector project has been reviewed and is moving forward so the remaining 

units in DHS can be installed.
• Reviewing our current WSUS server, to resolve intermittent issues.
• Working towards having all work documented in our current ticket system to have 

more accurate reports of work done.
• Reviewing the current ticket system to see if it meets the needs of IT in terms of 

documentation and accessibility, and reporting features.



 

One to One Updates

Chromebook Distribution
• Continuous project as needed for new students
• Current deployed per school: 

• DHS = 275
• DMS = 323

Repairs for previous month:
• Total per location:  

• DMS = 30
• DHS = 18
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